8th International Conference on Forest Fire Research - ICFFR 2018
Coimbra, 9 to 16th November 2018

Dear Dr. Yanyan Liu,

It is with great pleasure that I inform that your paper entitled: “Effects of biochar and heat on
bioavailability of heavy metals in polluted forest soil” by Yanyan Liu, Xiufeng Xia, Xianfeng Chen,
Xinyan Huang and Shaoxian Song submitted to the International Conference on Forest Fire Researh,

was accepted for oral presentation.
I'hope that you will be able to attend and present your work at the Conference.

I look forward to welcome you at the Conference.

With my best regards,
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Prof. Domingos X. Viegas, Chairman of the ICFFR

Coimbra, 16 May 2018
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